
LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

November 8, 2023 

 

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the General Registrar (GR) on 

November 8, 2023 to canvass the votes from the November 7, 2023 election. 

In attendance were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Secretary Jim Symons (JS), Vice 

Chairman Jeremy Taylor, Assistant to the Registrar Celina Haydon and General 

Registrar Susan Jett.  

11:19 AM the meeting was called to order and Canvass began. 

The first order of business was the provisional meeting.  Some precincts had 

issues, so teams were notified that some needed to come in for corrections or 

signatures. 

Once the provisional meeting was over, we began canvassing the votes from the 

election.  Several issues occurred during the day of the election with precinct 301.  

Some of their paperwork, was also in need of signatures and small revisions. They 

were called in.  Precinct 302 needed signatures on their SORs.  CAP had 1662 total 

votes which was both mailed and early voting combined.   

CAP still has the late ballots to obtain and count on Tuesday, as Monday is a 

holiday.  Once that is done, they will complete the SORS for Mailed Voting. 

The next meeting of LCEB will be 11-14-2023. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 

Regards, 

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB 

 

 

 

 

 



 


